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I am writing to express my concern over the proposed permitting of a C&H hog
facility near the Buffalo river.  The environmental repercussions for allowing this
facility to be built on nearby karst, particularly with a regulation 5 permit, are too
great to warrant it proceeding.  

As you know the Buffalo is a source of immense beauty and the country's first
national river.  Thousands of Arkansans and tourists from other states visit the river
each year and I believe that allowing a facility of this nature to be built could ruin
the prestige of the river for decades to come.  

I want my children and their children to be able to be able to appreciate the river in
the same way I have. 

Please consider this when making your decision about moving forward.

Sincerely,
Nathan Crowder
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